
“I’m Supporting the Kitemark” 
 
Those insurers listed below have all agreed that they will be informing their repair network of a wish to see 
them Kitemark accredited and are happy for Thatcham to report this. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
"Chaucer Insurance will be making BSI accreditation of PAS125 a mandatory requirement for membership 
of its Approved Repairer panel. It is currently in discussion with the repairer community as well as Thatcham 
and BSI to ensure that the approach to implementation reflects all issues and the interests of its repairer 
panel. The aim is to produce a fair and sensible implementation strategy including timescales.  
 
From discussions so far it is both clear and encouraging that BSI accreditation will facilitate financial and 
quality benefits that outweigh the cost of achievement of the Kite Mark. As soon as discussions have been 
completed, Chaucer Insurance will communicate with its repairer partners to secure agreement over the next 
steps." 
 
Jim Terry, Claims Operations Manager, Chaucer Insurance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"RBS Insurance is fully committed to the implementation of PAS125 in our own UK Assistance Repair 
Centres and we will be actively encouraging our own Network repairers to gain PAS125 accreditation." 
 
Stephen Hall, Strategy Manager - Repair and Investigation, RBS 
 

 

 

 

 

'Fortis supports the implementation and accreditation of quality standards in the Motor Repair 
industry.  We encourage our own Solutions Centre repairers to consider how best to demonstrate their 
expertise in technical and customer service. In the area of technical quality gaining PAS125 accreditation is 
an avenue they may wish to pursue.'  
 
Rob Smale, Claims Director, Fortis Insurance 


